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Mr. Hugo-Maria Schally
Head of Unit

Directorate-General Environment

Directorate E – Global & Regional Challenges, LIFE

European Commission
B - 1049 Brussels


2 July 2013
Dear Mr. Schally
Implementation of the Nagoya Protocol
We refer to your letter dated 18 June 2013 addressed to ABS stakeholders which we received through the German Federal Ministry for the Environment, Nature Conservation and Nuclear Safety and to the proposal for a European Regulation on the implementation of the Nagoya Protocol. 
As the proposed European framework allows a sector specific realisation of the requirements set in the Nagoya Protocol, a Working Group of the German Herbal Industry has discussed the status quo as well as potential consequences of the implementation in detail and developed a proposal for a Best Practice Guide on the implementation of the announced EU Regulation. Most of the requirements set in the proposed European legal framework are already fulfilled by industry as part of good development practices and in accordance with specific guidelines for the pharmaceutical sector. Furthermore, our proposal mentions the importance of the future ABS Clearing House as well as already existing Material Transfer Agreements.
Enclosed we are sending you our proposal, and we would appreciate if these thoughts could be taken into account during further discussions. We remain at your disposal for any further information you may require.

Yours sincerely
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Dr. Barbara Steinhoff

